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Summer School “Finance for Five”  

is an initiative of the Faculty of Economics and Management, University of Bialystok. 

The aim of the project is to increase the level of knowledge in the field of finance among students 

of University of Bialystok. 

Summer School will take place between 9th – 20th  September 2019 (working days only).  

The formula foresees a series of intensive courses (60 hours of lectures in total).  

All lectures will be in English. 

The formula of the initiative provides for a series of intensive lectures in 5 areas (12 hours each): 

International Finance 

Finances of the European Union 

Public Finance 

Local Finance 

Business Finance 

Estimated number of project recipients: 25. 

For 25 selected students there is no fee for participation in the Summer School. 

  

The initiative will be implemented at the Faculty of Economics and Management UwB  

Warszawska 63, Bialystok 

 

 
  


